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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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NASHVILLE, TN – Today, Vice Mayor Angie Emery Henderson announced the appointment of an ad hoc 
East Bank Committee to continue the work of the East Bank Stadium Committee formed during 2019-
2023 Metro Council term. The East Bank Committee will gather and review information related to the new 
Titans stadium, the development of the East Bank, and related infrastructure.  
 
Vice Mayor Henderson appointed the following council members to the ad hoc East Bank Committee: 
 
 District 5 Council Member Sean Parker, Chair 
 At-Large Council Member Quin Evans Segall 
 District 2 Council Member Kyonzté Toombs 

District 6 Council Member Clay Capp 
 District 15 Council Member Jeff Gregg 

District 17 Council Member Terry Vo 
 District 19 Council Member Jacob Kupin 
 
“I appreciate new and returning council members’ willingness to provide specific attention to the East 
Bank, which will be the largest development and public investment in the city’s history. Representing East 
Nashville’s District 5, Councilman Parker was a diligent and active member of the East Bank Stadium 
Committee last term, which has provided him with the depth and breadth of knowledge necessary to lead 
this continued oversight and engagement effort.”  
 
About his role, Chair Parker said this week, “the stadium subsidy is a settled matter, but now we must 
ensure that our investments on the East Bank are strategic and benefit the city as a whole. We’ve heard 
loud and clear that Nashvillians don’t want to just expand the downtown party district across the river. I 
am committed to conducting a transparent and collaborative process with the administration, the Council, 
and the public, including engagement with communities most impacted by the project.” 
 
Council Member Toombs added, “This development will impact all Nashvillians, but especially the ones 
closest to the East Bank. I appreciate Vice Mayor Henderson forming a diverse group of district and at-
large members with a variety of perspectives.”  
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Council Member Kupin, who represents District 19 that now comprises the East Bank, shared, “this is a 
one-of-a-kind opportunity for our city, and I am committed to incorporating affordable living and a multi-
modal transportation network that will make the East Bank a neighborhood that all of Nashville can be 
proud of and enjoy for generations.”  
 
The East Bank Committee page on Nashville.gov will be updated in coming weeks and continue to serve 
as the central gathering place for the committee’s work. The first meeting of the committee will be on 
Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at 4:30 in the Council Chambers, second floor, Historic Metro Court House 
& City Hall, One Public Square. All members of Council and the community are encouraged to attend or 
view the meeting online for the first update on the East Bank of this term. 
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https://www.nashville.gov/departments/council/resources/east-bank-stadium-committee
https://www.nashville.gov/departments/information-technology-services/cable-television-services/metro-nashville-network/live

